
The past 12 months of economic turbulence have led to a very volatile environment. In 

particular, the global steel market has continued to experience a further escalation in the 

cost of bulk steel coil and associated raw material. 

These increases are being driven by a surge in demand due to the needed revival and 

growth in infrastructure globally. This subsequently is resulting in significant supply 

constraints. Due to the scarcity of raw material, this has led to substantial cost increases 

in our sector. 

These cost increases have already impacted Intex, and we are unable to continue to 

absorb the extent of such an impact. We are providing extended notice of a necessary 

retail price increase of 7% effective 1st June 2021 on all Wall and Ceiling Metal products. 

This increase does not impact any of the other ranges of Intex products. 

Your revised price list will become available upon request from our customer care team at 

sales@intex.com.au or feel free to contact us on 1300 107 108. 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your valued support and custom throughout this 

difficult period along with your understanding of this increase. 

Our commitment to exceeding your ongoing expectations continues in view of achieving 

mutual growth and prosperity now and into the future.  

Kind Regards, 

Simon Bateman 

National Sales Manager 

31 March 2021 




